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I support this bill because we need to do all we can to cut costs of medical and 

medication. We already pay more than most nations because of our insurance 

providers and big pharma. They are hurting Americans while cashing in on their 

illnesses. It's cheaper for them and they make more if they prescribe a 

pharmaceutical than it is to properly treat and cure. Our medical system needs a 

complete overall.  


